HWDSB
ENTRY TO SCHOOL

INFORMATION NIGHT

For families of HWDSB children entering Kindergarten who may require
Special Education services.

HWDSB is excited to welcome your child to school in September
2025! We know this is a big step and you likely have questions.
Please join us virtually or in person on January 28 to learn about
HWDSB's Special Education team and the support services
available for your child.

January 28, 2025
:30 to 7:30 p.m.

j Scan the QR Code or visit this link to
‘gt join the Microsoft Teams meeting:
https://hwdsb.info/3DmAAck

g
]

If you would like to attend in-person, please join
us at the Hamilton-Wentworth District School
Board Education Centre, 20 Education Ct,
Hamilton L9A OB9.

Questions? Please email entrytoschool@hwdsb.on.ca or visit
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementary/supports/special-ed/
to learn more.



